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SAN CLEMENTE, CALIFORNIA 92674-0128 
RICHARD M. ROSENBLUM December 22 1995 TELEPHONE 

VICE PRESIDENT 714-368-1480 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
Amendment Application No. 214 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Unit 1 

Enclosed is Amendment Application No. 214 to Facility Operating License DPR-13 
for the San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station Unit 1. This amendment 
application consists of Proposed Change No. (PCN)-265. PCN-265 is a request 
to delete the physical protection program reporting requirement from License 
Condition 2.D.  

If you have any questions regarding this proposed change to the license, 
please let me know.  

Sincerely 

Enclosures 

cc: L. J. Callan, Regional Administrator, NRC Region IV 
J. E. Dyer, Director, Division of Reactor Projects, Region IV 
K. E. Perkins, Jr., Director, Walnut Creek Field Office, Region IV 
J. A. Sloan, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units 1, 2 and 3 
M. K. Webb, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Unit 1 
H. Kocol, California Department of Health Services 
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